
 PUERTO RICAN DAY PARADE: Thousands of community 
members and families came together last Sunday, 6/5, to 

celebrate the 56th annual Puerto Rican Hispanic parade in 

Brentwood. Our driver, Toniann DeRosa, and Shop mechanic, Luis 

Rodriguez, were instrumental in making sure the bus was clean, 

tidy and decorated for the festivities. They even made sure 

there was music! Thank you both for your efforts and hard work! 

SUMMER PICK: Mark your calendars. Pick time information 

will be in next week’s Newsletter. 

Summer Pick Preview Tuesday, 6/21   8:00 AM Saxon 

Summer Pick  Wednesday, 6/22 5:15 PM Saxon 

Summer Pick  Thursday, 6/23 5:15 PM Saxon 

Summer Pick (DA) Friday, 6/24  5:30 PM Saxon  

SUMMER REFRESHERS: The schedule for summer refreshers is as follows. Registration on My Parking Space will 

be available beginning Monday, 6/13: 

Wednesday, 7/6/22 10:00 AM Saxon Pond Coram 

  5:30 PM Saxon   Coram 

Thursday, 7/7/22 10:30 AM Saxon Pond  Coram 

  5:30 PM Saxon   Coram 

Friday, 7/8/22 10:00 AM Saxon Pond  Coram 

Tuesday, 7/12/22 10:00 AM Saxon Pond  Coram 

Wednesday, 7/13/22 10:30 AM Saxon Pond  Coram 

Thursday, 7/14/22 10:00 AM Saxon Pond  Coram 

Monday, 8/15/22 10:30 AM Saxon Pond  Coram 

 5:30 PM Saxon    

END OF SCHOOL YEAR:  Please remember to prepare your vehicles for the summer lay-up period. Return vans 

immediately after your last school is completed.   

If your van has a sign for a camp, you must return the vehicle immediately so it may be prepped for camp delivery. We 

have a limited amount of time to prep vans for camps this year with school ending on Friday, 6/24. Any other 

arrangements must be made with Maureen Salerno at the Moffitt Center.  All Pond Road vans are to be returned to 

Pond Road unless otherwise directed by Maureen. Bay Shore vans are to be returned to Row G or E unless it is 

designated as a camp van. All camp vans must be returned to the main yard at Bay Shore (10 Moffitt Blvd).  When 

returning your van, please make sure the following is done: 

1. Vans should have full tank of fuel - turn car seats into the Shop 

2. The route sign is taken out of the plastic holder; DO NOT remove the holder 

3. Do not remove the “P” Permit card in the back window of the van 

4. All windows closed and cleaned including the driver’s window. Clean and sweep out the inside of your bus. 

PLEASE DO NOT SWEEP GARBAGE INTO THE PARKING LOTS. If available, please run your bus through 

the bus wash. 

6. If AC is not working properly…let us know 

MAY SAFETY WINNERS: Aracely Martinez, large bus; Robert Haughn, van; Elaine Waltzer, DA; Paul Celella, ADA; 

Valentin Osorio, Transit; Christine Martinez, management. Congratulations! 

This week’s Facebook spotlight is Jean Caraballo Duran, A-teamer cover driver out of Harold Court 

“Integrity is doing the right thing even when no one is watching” 

June 10, 2022 
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